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Release Schedule of Nippon Express’ Next Mid-Term Management Plan 

 

Nippon Express is now developing its next Mid-Term Management Plan; however, we still 

need to consider how the business environment will change in these volatile economic 

conditions. 

Nippon Express’ next Mid-Term Management Plan, with numerical targets, is expected to be 

authorized by the Board of Directors by the end of March and, as soon as it is authorized, we 

will disclose it on our web site. 

 

 

 

 


